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e On October 20, 2012 at its Second Quarterly Meeting the Board approved the minutes of the
September meeting.

The Board elected its officers as follows:
Patricia Tinker was elected Vice- President
Edgar Anderson was elected General Secretary
Angela Ponce de Leon accepted to serve as Treasurer
Jean de Galzain continues his 2" of 3 year term as President

The President and Treasurer ‘s Quarterly Report was read into the record and approved.

This ends the second Quarter 2012-2013 Corporate News



